Appalachian Power Company
Amos Power Plant
Fly Ash Pond
Hazard Potential Classification Assessment

The Fly Ash Pond has been closed in place as noted in the Notice of Closure Completion dated January 10,
2018. The dam no longer has the capacity to store any storm water runoff or process waters.

The Hazard Potential Classification Assessment, as required by the CCR Rule 40 CFR 257.73, no longer
applies since this is not an operating CCR surface impoundment.

Gary F. Zych, P.E.
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